
 
Dear Drs. Jumper and Norman, 
 
Thank you for sponsoring my stethoscope. My name is Arden Perabo, 
and I am an incoming medical student from Corpus Christi, Texas. 
I am looking forward to using the stethoscope as I begin my 
training to become a physician. Over the years to come, whenever I 
use this stethoscope it will serve as a reminder of the experienced 
physicians like you who have supported my journey to becoming the 
best physician I can be.  
 
Sincerely,  
Aden Arden Perabo 



 
Dear Drs. Jumper and Norman, 
 
I would like to sincerely express my gratitude for you sponsoring my 
stethoscope. This stethoscope is an honor to me and reminds me of 
the journey I am beginning to make a difference in people's lives. 
Thank you for your support of the School of Medicine and 
Stethoscopes for Students program. I will remember your support as I 
continue my journey to become a physician.  
 
Sincerely,  
Camila Conde 



 
Dear Drs. Jumper and Norman, 
 
My name is Rachel Vopni an incoming medical student from Dallas 
Texas. Thank you for supporting the School of Medicine Stethoscopes 
for Students. Your generosity allowed me to receive a TTUHSC 
branded stethoscope this year. I want to be a physician to use my 
talents passions and intellect to help others in a way that is 
respectful collaborative and promotes the wellbeing of all people. 
Thank you again for your support. 
 
Sincerely,  
Rachel Vopni 



 
Dear Drs. Jumper and Norman, 
 
My name is Sirin Falconi, and I am an incoming medical student. I 
am honored to receive a TTUHSC stethoscope before starting my 
journey to become a physician. Your generosity will not be forgotten, 
and I hope to pay it forward to other students in the future. Thank 
you for this wonderful gift.  
 
Sincerely,  
Sirin Falconi 



 
Dear Drs. Jumper and Norman, 
 
My name is Stephanie Stringer an incoming medical student from 
Waco TX. Thank you for supporting the School of Medicine 
Stethoscopes for Students. Your generosity allowed me to receive a 
TTUHSC branded stethoscope this year. I chose TTUHSC because I felt 
welcomed and valued by all the faculty staff and students on my 
interview day. I knew this would be an environment I could thrive 
in and become the best physician I can be. Thank you! 
 
Sincerely,  
Stephanie Stringer 




